
Following on from our quick action last week to alert local residents, I'm pleased to let you 
know that common sense has prevailed, and the application for the event on the Jim 
Evison playing field has been withdrawn! 
 
That is great news for those of us who campaigned against it, whether that is me as 
the local MP, my Conservative colleagues Barry Estill and Hannan Sarwar, who are 
standing in this ward at the local elections in May, or the residents who raised their 
concerns to the Council or myself. 

 

   ‘Thank you for reacting so quickly when I contacted you. I am delighted that the 
application has been withdrawn, I am very grateful for your support’ -Michael 

 

This was never about whether there should be a two-day event in Wilmslow 
attracting 25,000 a day but about whether the Jim Evison playing field was the right 
venue for such a large-scale event. The people who told me their concern had a 
number of issues, and I suspect some of those, particularly around parking, road 
safety, and disruption to local residents may have proved too challenging to resolve 
given the scale of the event. 
 
I had planned to attend the licencing hearing on behalf of residents but the 

withdrawal means that won’t be necessary. I was particularly concerned that local 
residents hadn’t known about the application, and that is why we contacted them 
               to ensure their views were paramount in the decision making process.   
  
             As your local MP, I am happy to help when I can on any 
local issue - as are Barry and  
             Hannan.  Please get in touch if you ever think we can  
                help with 
anything at all. 
  

 

Conservative Victory over  
Jim Evison event application 

   Newsletter Special      

   News from Rt. Hon. Esther McVey MP 

Cheshire East Council  candidates Barry  

Estill and Hannan Sarwar canvassed some 
local residents to find out if they knew 
about the application 
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 Need Esther’s help? 
Write:   84 Chapel Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5JH 

Phone:  01625 529922 

Email:   officeofesthermcveyMP@parliament.uk 

To sign up for regular email updates, visit    

www.esthermcvey.com 

      To keep up to date visit Facebook/ Tatton Conservatives 

PLEASE TELL ESTHER 
WHAT MATTERS TO YOU 

 I can display a poster  
 I’d like to hear more about being 
    a Councillor 
 I can deliver leaflets 
 I’d like to attend social events  
 I’d like to join the local Party 
 I’d like to vote by post 
 I’d like to stand for Council 

Please photograph and return to  

office@tattonassociation.org.uk 

Or call 01565 632181 

COMPLETE ONLINE: 
www.tattonconservatives.org.uk/
tellme 

  

Or post this form to: Esther McVey 
MP, 84 Chapel Lane, Wilmslow SK9 
5JH 

The information you provide will be used 

for these purposes only, and will be used 

only by the Conservative Party; including 

its candidates, representatives and 

associations. We will not give information 

to anyone else, and it will be easy to 

withdraw your consent at any time. 

Please let me know about any issues: 

Name: 

Address: 

Email: 

Telephone: 

Please only fill in the above boxes if you consent to 

us contacting you in one of those ways 

Photo Barry Photo Hannan 

Want to get in touch 
with your Cheshire East 

Council candidates? 

 

Phone:  01565 632181 

Email:   office@tattonassociation.org.uk 

 Can you help? 


